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United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF L A N D M A N A G E M E N T 

Fajmingrcn Dmrict O+fic-
1235 I? Plata Highway 

fixwrnffca. New Madco S'Wl 

NMNM-010063 (WC) 
3162.3-1 (07337) 

APR 181994 

Mr. Kenneth E. Roddy 
Roddy Production company, Inc. 
P. O. Box 2221 

Farmington, New Mexico 87499-2221 

Dear Mr. Roddy: 
Enclosed, with no action taken, i s your request for approval to combine 
production from your Well No, 1 Lucerne-Federal, 1190' FNL & 1040' FWL and 
Well No. 2 Lucerne-Federal, 1080' FNL & 7yur fWL, both i n the (wwHf<w%), of 
Sec. 17, T. 28 N., R. 11 W., san Juan County, New Mexico. A review of both 
well f i l e s shows that the entire production from both wells i s allocated to 
Federal Lesep No. NM-010063. 
PleaBe be advised that Federal regulations permit combination of production, 
for measurement by a common sales meter without approval on an ind iv idua l 
h a a l B , when t h e fcmtixn p r o d u c t i o n i s a t t r i b u t e d t o a s i n g l e F e d e r a l l e a s e . 
I f you have any questions, please contact Mr. Errol Becher of t h i s o f f i c e at 
(505) 599-6358. 

Sincerely, 

.Ken Townsend 
Chief, Branch of D r i l l i n g 

and Production 

Enclosure 


